
NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF THE BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 7 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Bennett 

Fire Protection District 7 may occur during the Fire Academy Graduation Ceremony 

on Saturday, August 20, 2022 at 3:00 p.m., at the Bennett High School Auditorium, 

610 7
th

 Street, Bennett, CO 80102.  No formal action or specific discussions on any 

specific topic will occur at this meeting of the Board Members.  

 

 

Bennett Fire Protection District 7  

Royce Pindell, President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


